
Golf Course Superintendent 

Fairview Hills, Malvern, IA 

Glenwood Golf Course, Glenwood, IA 

 

Closing Date: January 31st, 2018 

 

Malvern and Glenwood are pursuing a full-time golf course superintendent to manage and oversee the 

grounds of 2 beautiful 9-hole courses located 12 miles apart in Southwest IA. Pay will be based on 

experience and an agronomy or turf management degree is preferred but not required. This position 

could start between November and March 1st. Both courses are located within 30 minutes of the Omaha 

metro area. 

The successful applicant will be responsible for the care and maintenance of greens, grounds, tee boxes, 

and fairways. The applicant will be required to supervise and manage separate staff at each course. The 

applicant must have knowledge of the operation of mowers, irrigation systems and hold all necessary 

chemical applicator licenses. 

Please submit your resume and cover letter including three professional references to: 

millscountygolfcoop@gmail.com or call Brady at (712)-309-5956. 
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